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18 December 2018 
 

Mandana Mazaheri 

Department Planning & Environment  

BY EMAIL: Mandana.Mazaheri@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 

DARGUES REEF GOLD MINE MOD 4  

 

Dear Madam, 

Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) refers to your correspondence dated 4th December regarding the 

subject modification application. 

RMS has completed an assessment of the development, based on the information provided and focussing 

on the impact to the state road network. RMS notes for this application the key state road is Kings Highway. 

RMS notes the modifications are unlikely to impact the Kings Highway. RMS has no objections to the 

modifications in principle. 

If you have any questions please contact Rebecca on 4221 2423. 

Please ensure that any further email correspondence is sent to development.southern@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Chris Millet 

Manager Land Use 

Southern Region 


